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15 November 2016 
Ms Claire Armstrong, Principal Council Officer - Upper House Committees 
 
 
“The CHAIR:  Unfortunately, we are out of time. Mr Coffey, any questions taken on notice should 
answered within 21 days of receipt.  Can you provide the photographs showing the condition of the 
pipeline and the breakouts for inclusion in the report?” 
 
Please refer to the attached photos of some of the failures of the Menindee to Stephens Creek 
pipeline as requested. 
 
Please also find attached minor edits to transcript (pages 38 to 43).  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the writer on 08 8082 5307. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
John Coffey  
Acting Manager Water Operations 
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Menindee Pipeline Section 3, 12 September 2002 
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Menindee Pipeline, August 2005, Pipe No 782 
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MPL Failure Section 1 Near Pumping Station 18.09.2016 




